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Let us know If your family has grown!

Watch Dr. Julie Markant talk about this study
on Fox 8 local news here.

We're thrilled to introduce our
exciting new infant research study,
which explores how babies pay
attention and learn from their
caregivers in the first year of life. 

Thank you for your support -
You make our research possible!

Learning &  Brain
Development Lab

Exploring Infants’ First Year

Learn more about completed projects that your
child may have participated in

The LBD Lab values its
involvement in the community

and participation in community
events. Thank you to our

community partners for your
support over the past year!

In the Community

Our graduate students have
enjoyed presenting their

research discoveries during
conferences! Recently, they
shared their findings at the

Cognitive Development Society
in Pasadena, CA!

With our Colleagues

Please also share the word with others
that may be interested.

If you are pregnant or have a new
infant or child: update your
information by letting us know here!

What have We Discovered?

Sharing our Science
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